
PROTEST UNSAFE CONDITIONS FOR PATIENTS 
AND STAFF AT KINDRED WESTMINSTER

KINDRED HOSPITAL WESTMINSTER

Kindred Hospital Westminster has a very poor track  
record when it comes to protecting people from  
COVID-19. Management has:

•	 FAILED to establish a dedicated COVID-19 unit  
for positive patients;

•	 REFUSED to provide to N95 masks for staff  
working on the floor 

•	 REFUSED to provide adequate PPE for workers  
to prevent exposure to  COVID 19 

•	 EXPLOITED staff by engaging in under-staffing,  
a practice that also puts patients at risk

We work hard and we are dedicated to our patients. 
We deserve a safe workplace and protections against 
COVID-19. Unfortunately, management does not seem  
to respect us or value our safety.

MARCH ON THE BOSS
WEDNESDAY, JULY 15 AT 7 a.m.

We are fed up! A majority of us has signed 
the commitment form confirming that we will 
participate on the picket line on July 22. 

We’ll meet in the main lobby at 7 a.m. to deliver 
the collected signatures to administration. It’s 
time to make our voices heard!

To win better health protections, we must stand up together and fight back! 

See you at the MARCH ON THE BOSS and on the PICKET LINE!

PICKET LINE
WEDNESDAY, JULY 22

11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.

For additional information, please contact NUHW Organizer  
Isacc Ramirez Perez at (626) 391-8224 or iramirezperez@nuhw.org.


